
 

 

Mitcham Girls High School Laptop Program 
 

Starting in 2025, Mitcham Girls High School (MGHS) is replacing the Bring Your Own Device (BYOD) 
program to address the challenges of the current program and enhance the overall learning experience. 
Under the new Laptop Program, parents and caregivers will be required to purchase pre-selected 
devices from an approved reseller portal, ensuring compatibility and support for educational needs at 
MGHS. The devices will be configured and managed by MGHS while students attended the school. 
 
These devices will be enrolled in MGHS management software, allowing the school to handle updates, 
security, and software installations. 



 

 
 

How to access the program 
 
Each year, Mitcham Girls High School will select 
devices that meet or exceed our minimum 
requirements. For 2025, we will oNer a range of options 
categorised as Good/Better/Best to provide families 
with more flexibility in their purchase decisions. In 
future years, the school may oNer fewer options based 
on the popularity of devices. 
 
MGHS will provide all families with access to the 
required purchasing portal via the MGHS website and 
direct communication.



 

 
Games, videos, music and other non-school 
applications 
 
MGHS does not object to the installation of non-school 
applications and files on student laptops, provided they 
meet the following criteria: 
 
• They are appropriately licensed and do not violate 

copyright or intellectual property laws, including 
those related to videos and music. 

• They are ethically and morally acceptable, 
considering school appropriateness, age ratings, 
and privacy issues. 

• They do not disrupt the eNicient functioning of the 
laptops for educational purposes (e.g., they should 
not interfere with the device's speed, storage 
capacity, or cause issues related to increased 
battery usage). 

• They do not impact the school’s wireless network. 
• They do not interfere with the learning program (i.e., 

they may only be used in class under specific 
teacher direction). 

 
Since the laptop is primarily for school use, all installed 
software must have a PG rating. Additionally, playing 
games and watching videos during school hours can 
aNect battery performance. 
 
While some games have educational benefits, other 
games have little educational merit and may aNect 
network function. Therefore: 
• the use of network games is banned 
• no ad-hoc networks should be formed to play 



 

 
Using Your Laptop at School 
 
Students can put their laptop into sleep mode 
between classes to ensure that it is instantly ready for 
use in the next class. 

 
Laptops should be stored in a student’s locker during 
break times or in practical subjects such as Physical 
Education where the teacher has indicated that the 
laptop will not be needed. 

 
Internet Access 
 
Mitcham Girls High School utilises the Department 
for Education’s SWiFT Internet connection, firewall, 
internet filtering and cyber welfare solution. Due to 
the school’s need to provide an online duty of care, 


